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Media Statement  

 

 

To: All Media 

 

Embargo: For Immediate Release 

 

 

Friday, 24 June 2022 

 

Winter Classes and School Holidays 

 

PMB - The KZN MEC for Education, Mr Kwazi Mshengu wish our learners and school staff a 

safe winter vacation. 

 

The Department of Education strives to improve the pass rate, starting at Grade R, working 

consistently, thereby achieving a minimum pass rate of 80%  in the National Senior Certificate 

Examination. 

 

“This is our goal, progressively achieving our vision of a 100% pass rate. We are visiting the 12 

Districts and meeting with the District MANCO to hear the state of the District readiness and to  

encourage, support their Academic Improvement Plan and bridge the gaps. 

 

We request parents and guardians to give full support to the Grade 12 Learners and ensure they 

attend our winter booth camps.”, said MEC Mshengu. 

 

May God bless our children with wisdom and safety during the end of the second school term. 
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